
















































































































































































10/9/2018 LEGISLATION NO: _0307-18 SPONSOR: Jonathan Hale - comments

LEGISLATION _0307-"3 SPOI SOR: Jonathan He 2

4 raByrc Clarke <abclarke4d@gmail.com>

Mon 10/8/2018 12:27 PM

To:comments <comments@navajo-nsn.gov>;

Comments regarding LEGISLATION NO: _0307-18 SPONSOR: Jonathan Hale

I support and encourage the passage of this legislation. My degree is in economics and | have been an executive with a business on the Navajo Nation for
almost 10 years.

During this time, | have observed that forcing companies to bring back employees that disrupt the workplace is not healthy for goods or services that might
be provided to our Navajo customers.

Additionally, many outside investors and companies have openly expressed to me that they would never do business on the Navajo Nation for fear that they
would not be able to let bad employees go without the threat of a costly lawsuit--a lawsuit that is not based on the merits of the employee's actions, but on
an agency's interpretation of the policy that impacts employment.

Since the NPEA has come in to force, unemployment rates on Navajo land have not improved substantially, if at all. The most economically advanced states
and countries have tendencies to allow businesses to hire and terminate more or less freely, (absent discrimination). There is a place for the NPEA, but it has
expanded its original intent and hurt the nation by pushing away good business opportunities.

The proposed legislation is a step in the right direction to allowing business to do business without getting sued for every small reason.

-Byron Clarke-
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